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Dear Offcom 
 
I don't care what you do to the national telephone numbering system and which 
numbers belong to whom, as long as normal individuals like myself are not 
forced, coerced or hoodwinked into paying premium rates for essential telephone 
calls. 
 
At the moment, I have just about worked out how to avoid paying over the odds 
for my everyday calls and found out ways of circumnavigating present attempts to 
increase call revenue through 0845/0870 numbers.  
 
I view all confusing re-numbering proposals with the healthy distrust they 
deserve.  I cannot make head nor tail of your questionnaire either. 
 
 
We should all have the option to call at un-inflated, straightforward rates 
wherever possible and charges be incurred for services in other ways. 
 
  
 
Gilly Gunson 
 
 
 


